
Morgan – Hultgren email re Trombone Concertino 

 
 
22 Sep 2005 
 
Dear Ralph, 
 
We have successfully held our annual auditions for solo spots with Large 
Ensemble in 2006. I should like to suggest again Jamie Kennedy, trombone, 
who played another fine audition this year. Would you be able to work him in? 
He auditioned on the Groendahl and would like to play that; however, if you'd 
like to write him a piece....  :) 
 
I'll leave that with you, Ralph. Please notify Dan when you've made a 
decision. 
 
I hear the recording project went well! 
 
Cheers, 
Michael 
Head of Ensembles QCGU 

 
5 Oct 2005 
 
Dear Ralph, 
 
I'm really excited about the prospect of a new concerto from you! And I'm sure 
Jamie is as well. Do you think we can possibly aim for a May concert? 
I would love to put that in the first theatre concert. Only thing is, will it be done 
in time for Jamie to master it? Or, would you suggest a fallback concerto, just 
in case? I leave the details, of course, to you and Jamie. 
I'd just like to see what your thoughts are at this stage. Again, I'm thrilled at 
the prospect! 
 
Cheers, 
Michael 

 
6 Oct 2005 
 
Terrific!! 
 
Michael 

 
 


